



Town of West Seneca

Municipal Building 1250 Union Road West Seneca, New York 14224



TO:

Honorable Town Board

Town of West Seneca

ATTN.:

Supervisor Meegan

FROM:

Daniel M. Denz

Chief of Police

DATE:

September 17, 2019

RE:

Resignation of Christopher Bednasz as

Police Officer

Dear Honorable Town Board:

Kindly accept the resignation of Christopher Bednasz as Police Officer, effective Thursday September 19, 2019 and further authorize the Supervisor to complete and sign the necessary forms for Erie County Personnel.

Respectfull

Daniel M. Denz

Chief of Police





TOWN OF WEST SENECA

Municipal Building 1250 Union Road West Seneca, New York 14224



Mrs.Meegan Mr.Hanley Mr.Hart,

I am writing to inform you of my resignation from the West Seneca Police Department as of close of business on 09/18/2019. I would like to inform the Board that every day I arrived at work I served the people of West Seneca with the utmost dedication, care, kindness and professionalism. I truly enjoyed my time working for the department and I believe from the bottom of my heart that the Town has assembled the finest group of law enforcement officials that society has to offer. This decision has been extremely difficult for me and has overwhelmed me with internal stress. I would like to thank the three of you and the Town as a whole for allowing me the chance to serve the community over the past several years.

Respectfully,

Christopher D. Bednasz